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Project comments re: CUP23-0009/Bowman Telecommunications Facility 

From Fredrick Pifer <flpifer@pacbell.net> 

Date Wed 10/2/2024 11 :45 AM 

To Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 

El Dorado Hills, CA, October 2, 2024 

County of El Dorado 
Planning & Building Department 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Jon Mijat, County Planner, 

Report Suspicious 

Good morning. My name is Fredrick Pifer. I have lived in El Dorado Hills for 29 years right 
around the corner from from the Bowman Archery Club. I have used the course many times. I 
am also a retired Construction-Engineering Director/General Manager for AT&T. During my 
career my personnel designed and provisioned facilities to cell sites routinely. 

I know that there are AT&T cell antennas in the St Stephen's Lutheran Church Tower. It's 
coverage has been limited and spotty. I like the proposed water tank solution versus the 
standard disguised tower with cosmetic tree apertures attached. I do not support the 11 O' height 
proposed. Water towers of this design do not sit 11 O' in the air 55' above the exist oak tree 
canopy. 
This tank (18'x22') will be an eyesore, a beacon for anyone driving down El Dorado Hills Blvd. 
Please deny the request as proposed. 

Most respectfully, 

Fredrick L. Pifer 
2174 Moonstone Circle, 
El Dorado Hills, Calif., 95762 
916-833-3637 
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